
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prairie View Elementary               Ms. Ackley’s Third Grade                      Volume 15, Issue 20 

3-12-25 
 

General Housekeeping 
I am so proud of all of the productive determination the students have shown this 

past week. They have definitely earned that spring break coming up next week. Enjoy a 

healthy, well-rested break!  

We have our movie field trip on Friday right at 8:45am. Please make sure your child 

is to school on time, so he/she does not miss our bus to the movie theater. :) We will 

return between 11:30am-Noon.  

We are completing One School, One Book activities this week with the book, The 

Boy Who Loved Words.  

 

Reading 
  We started a new module this week that focuses on new inventions! We are 

reading about Thomas Edison and looking at text and graphic features, text structure (how 

does the author organize the writing), and central idea!  

 

Math 
The students are taking their Unit 4 assessment on fractions and line plots this 

week. We will begin learning about geometrical shapes later this week!  
 

Writing/ Grammar 
 

The students are wrapping up their persuasive piece this week: which is better: 

cats or dogs? The students have had to read and use sources to support their details. We 

have also been practicing more response to literature writing. 

In grammar this week, we are continuing to practice writing comparative and 

superlative adverbs and adjectives. Susie ran more quickly than Billy. Billy was the tallest 

of all the students.  

 

 



Social Studies 
The students have learned more about rights we have as US citizens, as well as why it 
is important to follow laws and rules. We will be taking our test on these concepts this 
week.  
 

Science 
Students have learned about similar stages of all animals within a life cycle. We will 

continue learning more about life cycles after spring break.  

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
There are no birthdays to celebrate this week.  

 

 Upcoming Events 

●​ All-School Movie Field Trip: Friday, March 14th 8:45am-12:00pm  

●​ No School-Spring Break: Mon., March 17th-Fri. March 21st Classes resume Monday, 

March 24th. 

●​ No School-Teacher Inservice: Monday, March 31st  

 
Reminders 

Please remember to check that planner every night for any homework that needs to be 
completed.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 


